
Butte Residents 
Protect your rights to enjoy your property 

Say “NO” 

To a life of Northstar Speedway Saturday 
Night Thunder in Butte 

Say “NO” to an Oval Track and Valley 
Raceway Park Expansion  

Sign the Petition, contact your Assembly Person. 

______________________________________________ 

Northstar Speedway 
moving to Butte in 2008!!! 

From Northstar Speedway Website: 
 
“Yes, the rumors are true. North Star Speedway will forever close its doors at the 
end of the 2007 season. But fret not, race fans. We will have a BRAND NEW 
facility, co-located with Alaska Raceway park in the Butte. Things are still in the 
VERY early planning stages, but rest assured, it will be bigger, better, and 
faster than any oval you've ever seen (well, maybe not as big as 
Daytona, but still...) “ 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
Petition sponsored by Butte Area Residents Civic Organization.  For background information: www.buttealaska.org –  
email: resource@buttealaska.org – 745-7526 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 


